Dear friends of the Association of Holocaust survivors in Zagreb,
 

When I returned 2 days ago from Zagreb, I was constantly thinking about the wonderful and warm reception all our members have received from your organization. 

I was very much impressed about all  the work you have done, the preparations, the print work, and especially the delicious food which was served to all of us. Kol Hakavod.

 

I also hold the deepest respect for our secretary Mrs. Melita Svob who did a wonderful job organizing our annual conference, being very active during the days, having a clear watch on everything that needed to be done. Her translations during the speeches were top class.

 

Thanks to all of you we can look back to a very productive and successful conference of the European Association of Jewish Child Survivors of the Holocaust.

 

Personally I will never forget all the friendly and warm people I had the privilege to meet in Zagreb during the weekend of 10-12 October 2008.

 

With best and warmest regards.

Max Arpels Lezer, president

European Association of Jewish Child Survivors of the Holocaust

